We are in the process of updating the church directory. If you would like your page changed please let Audrey Runia know- audlrun@evertek.net  / 605-261-7112. I will need your information like your – address, email, phone numbers, birthdays and anniversary, along with a picture of your family. Get them to me as soon as you can.
Western Christian Board Nominations  At the end of this school year, Tracy Kollis and Mark Kleinwolterink and Jerry Buteyn will be completing their terms on Western Christian’s School Board. We thank them for their service. The board is now seeking nominees to replace them. All members of Western’s society are invited to submit names for potential nominees for the board. Please submit nominations to board president, Mr. John Vander Haag:  john.vanderhaag@westernchristianhs.com You are encouraged to submit nominations by Friday, June 14. All newly elected trustees shall be approved by the society at the succeeding society meeting in August.
SPREAD THE WORD! Our summer VBS program has a Facebook page and website. Please like and share the Ocheyedan Community VBS Facebook page and continue to spread the word as we send out updates in the upcoming months and during the week of VBS. 

“What’s for lunch today?” That is a common question during the week of VBS. In the fellowship hall you will find the food donation sign up lists. Please check them out & see how you can help provide those who come to Scuba VBS with a good lunch.
Scuba VBS volunteer training is at 6:00 PM on Monday, June 10. Join us to go through general information, receive your staff t-shirt, & ask questions.

Cherish House Baby Bottle Campaign - We hope, in the Lord, to show our support for the ministry of Cherish House once again this year by filling Baby Bottles with spare change and gifts. We hope to begin this campaign on Mother's Day and return the bottles on Sunday, June 16, 2024- Father's Day.  Fill them with coins or dollars. If  you write a check, make it out to OCRC. 

www.ocheyedancrc.org  CHURCH CALENDAR
Serving, Communion Sunday, May 19, 2024
Children’s Worship:   Pentecost - Emily
                Greeters:  Sue, Evan

       Coffee Servers:  Mark & Crystal V

                Nursery:    Audrey R & Cali V  
                 Offering: Wycliffe Bibles (Runia's)
Sunday, May 19, 2024
9:30 AM    Morning Worship -Children's Worship

10:30 AM  Adult Sunday School
6:00 PM     Evening Worship 

Monday, May 20, 2024
 Tuesday, May 21, 2024
  Wednesday, May 22, 2024
7:00 AM    Men's Breakfast Bible Study 
  Thursday, May 23, 2024

Friday, May 24, 2024
Advanced Notice
May 27- ------- Memorial Day
June 2- 10:30 AM- Congregational meeting  
June 3- 6:30 PM- Deacons meet
June 3 -7:30 PM- Council meets
June 10- 6:00 PM- VBS Volunteer training 
June 11-14 - 8:45-12:30- Vacation Bible School
June 16- ------- Father's Day
June 16- -------- Cherish House baby bottles returned 
June 24- 7:30 PM- Elders meet
Serving, Sunday, May 26, 2024
      Coffee Servers: Mike & Karen B
                Nursery: Amy R & Madison VV
                Offering: General Building Fund 

Congregational Announcements
Sheldon Christian School's Annual Society Meeting will be May 29, 2024 at 7:00 PM in the school cafeteria.  

Adult Sunday School: Please come join us on May 19th as we begin our Adult Sunday School class. This summer we will be going through Dr. R.C. Sproul's teaching series, The Last Days According to Jesus as we explore the topic of the end times. 

From the council; The nominees for the office of Elder are Mike Bosma, Harold Dykstra,and Steve Dykstra.  The nominees for the office of Deacon are Corwin Runia, Corey Slagter, and  Brad Vander Meulen.  Please keep these men in your prayers.

Sunday, June 2, we will be having  our  Congregational meeting after the morning worship service for electing our new Elders and Deacon. 

The Bargain Alley Thrift Store and Furniture Outlet are seeking more volunteers. Please contact Kari Hoekstra at bargainalleyhull@gmail.com or call the store 712-439-6800 if you are interested.  

Sanborn Christian’s Golf/Steak Supper is scheduled for Saturday, June 22. Make sure to mark this on your calendar!

“Let’s DIVE IN!!!” For this summer’s Scuba VBS we will learn more about the relationship God wants with us, please join us on June 11-14 from 8:45-12:30. This is for 4 year olds who are potty trained to graduated 5th graders at the Ocheyedan Christian Reformed Church. Sign up through the Ocheyedan Community VBS Facebook page or at the website: https://d

 HYPERLINK "https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdmFDu2GxtoFIbQr8b0Deib5mSVA2eJOh0yrW37B_VKG0nq9w/viewform"
ocs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdmFDu2GxtoFIbQr8b0Deib5mSVA2eJOh0yrW37B_VKG0nq9w/viewform . Paper sign up sheets are also available. Contact Crystal Vis (507)360-7337 if you have any questions.
Do you sometimes feel uneasy about sharing God's Good News with others, though they desperately need it? Everyday-Ambassadors Practicum is a fun, 5-hour Saturday workshop in Sioux Falls, to help activate us as God's representatives. For info., or to sign-up for June 22, OR July 27, visit www.sfnewroots.com/our-ministries , or call/text Fred W. of New Roots Ministry at 605-376-6330.  

"How beautiful on the mountains are the feet of those who bring good news" (Isaiah 52:7)! 

Kids Corner: The Promised Gift: Pentecost - Check out this week’s kids’ devotion at www.kidscorner.net. When Jesus was about to return to heaven to be with his Father, he reminded his disciples of the gift his Father had promised them. Did you know that the same gift is promised to you as well? God sends his Holy Spirit to everyone who believes in Jesus. It’s an old promise that is still good for you today! Check out all the great content at kidscorner.net, like the KC Bible Story Podcasts.

Groundwork: Salvation Through Jesus Christ Alone - As the Christian faith spread, the Apostle Paul often wrote letters to churches he planted to help clarify and solidify his teachings. Join Groundwork as we begin a study of his letter to the church in Galatia by studying Galatians 1. Together, we’ll study Paul’s teaching about salvation and let it continue to encourage our faith and strengthen our commitment to Christ today. Listen now at GroundworkOnline.com and subscribe to Groundwork's weekly emails for future episodes.

Hope Haven's Fishing Benefit: Looking for a reason to do some fishing on the Missouri River this summer? Here's your chance! Hope Haven invites you to join us for the 26th Annual Fishing Benefit on Friday, June 7 starting at 7:00 PM at Fort Randall Dam in Pickwick, SD. Registration fee is $60 per angler and children under 16 are free. The entry fee includes incredible weigh-in prizes for all categories, an entry gift, and a grab and go pork loin meal! Register om line at www.hopehaven.org/events  or call/email Brenda Gisolf at 712-476-3116 or bgisolf@hopehaven.org 
Hope Haven's Golf  Benefit: We're thrilled to invite you to our 34th Annual Golf Benefit, where swinging your clubes will make a real impact. Join us in supporting Hope Haven and making a difference in the lives of those in need on Wednesday, June 19 with  a shotgun starting at 11:00 AM at the Emerald Hills Golf Course at Arnolds Park. The registration fee of $150 per golfer includes 18 holes with a cart, a grab and go meal, great raffle/pin prizes, and an entry gift! Space is limited to 144 golfers – so don't wait! Sign up by May 31 to not miss your chance to golf this premier course for a great cause! Register your team online at www.hopehaven.org/eventes or call/email Brenda Gisolf at 712-476-3116 or bgisolf@hopehaven.org 

Hope Haven's Rich Harmelink Commemorative Trail Ride: Join us on Saturday, June 29 and experience the Newton Hills State Park in Canton, SD with 6 miles of marked horse trails for everyone to enjoy the scenic view, from beginners to professionals. Registration begins at 8:300 AM, followed by the trail ride at 10:00 AM and lunch at 12:30 PM. If you would like to order a shirt, the cost is $10 or 1 free shirt for every $25 donation. Deadline to order is June 13. If camping is something you're interested in, reach out to Newton Hills to make reservations. To register for this free will donation event,  call/email Brenda Gisolf at 712-476-3116 or bgisolf@hopehaven.org 
